
 
 
 
 
October 30, 2000 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Equipment Approval Services 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
Attn: Ms. Katie Hawkins 
 
  SUBJECT: HYUNDAI Electronics Industries Co., Ltd. 

 FCC ID: CKLHGP-3100E 
 731 Confirmation No.: EA98383 
 Correspondence Reference No.: 16803 
 Request for Tech. Info.: 10/27/00 

 
Dear Katie: 
 
Transmitted herewith, on behalf of HYUNDAI Electronics Industries Co., Ltd. is an 
amendment provided in response to the request for technical information dated October 27, 
2000. 

1. Please note that section 4.9 of the test report was inadvertently submitted, the 
radiated measurements was taken with the antenna attached to the EUT, and we 
did in fact use the signal substitution to determine the signal levels not the field 
strength. 

 
We trust this information is sufficient to issue the grant ASAP.  If you have any further 
questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
cc: HYUNDAI Electronics Industries Co., Ltd. 

 


